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Docket No. 030-20741 License No. 08-20702-01

Metropolitan Radiology Associates, CHTD,

ATTN: Barry G. Brotman, M.D.
Partner

2139 Georgia Avenue, N.W.
Suite 4B
Washington, D.C. 20060

Gentlemen:

Subject: Inspection No. 030-20741/88-01

This refers to your letter dated Jur.e 10, 1988, in response to our letter
date-J May 26, 1988.

Thank you for informing us of the corrective and preventive actions documented
in your letter. These actions will be examined during a future inspection of~
your licensed program.

From a telephone conversation of July 18, 1988 between you and Waymon Wallace
of this office, we understand that daily constancy checks of your dose calibrator
will be performed everyday when patient doses are drawn to verify that the
measured activity is within 5% of the predicted activity. We will review this

; matter during the next inspection of your licensed program.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

; Sincerely,

Original Sisn'd D8
John E. Glenn

John E. Glenn, Ph.D. , Chief
Nuclear Materials Safety Section A
Division of Radiation Safety

and Safeguards4 .
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Public Document Room (POR)
Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC).

i District of Columbia

!

i

0FFICIAL RECORD COPY RL METROPOLITAN - 0001.0.0 \(
07/21/88

8808030134 880801 RETURN ORIGIJiLL gg k,.
REG 1 LIC30 REGION I

_ ._.08-20702-01 PDC
_



. .

'O 1 AUG 1988
,

Metropolitan Radio'ogy 2
Associates, CHTD

bec:
Region I Docket Room (w/ concurrences)

|

|

J

JAI:DRSS c4 RI:DRSS
Wallace/tl JGlenn
07/t6/88 07$(d88

0FFICIAL RECORD COPY RL METROPOLITAN - 0002.0.0
07/21/88


